
 

Thank You for your Generous Donation! 
We greatly appreciate your $100 charitable donation to our cause. 

Thank you all so much for choosing us for this generous grant.  This cause means so much to us, and 
we couldn’t do it without each and every one of you. 

As you may be aware, 71 Reasons and More was started when Mark Chapas Jr. passed away from 
suicide over two years ago. Mark was such a caring person and always there for others. He was active 
in the community and schools and when he passed away, we knew we had to do something to help 
others who may be going through some of the same things that he was. 

 Our end/long-term goal is to use the money we raise to open a "safe haven" for teens and young 
adults to be able to feel comfortable/accepted, get counseling or tutoring if needed, play games, 
sports, etc. We have currently been using the funds we receive to save up for that, while also 
supplying scholarships to students in need, run teen events at the community center, and to get 
programs into our local schools.  We thank you for supporting us in this important work we are 
achieving and projecting to accomplish. 

Thank you again for your support. It is through the kindness of individuals like you that we can fulfill 
our mission of ending the stigma while helping the young adults in our community feel heard and safe. 

With Sincere Gratitude, 

The Board of 71 Reasons and More 
The Board of 71 Reasons and More 

hello@71reasonsandmore.org 

EIN#: 88-3861070 
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